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Guidelines for Worshipers 
 
NOTE: Attendance guidelines are based on the most current Maine CDC 
protocols. These guidelines are for worship services only and do not 
pertain to any other type of gatherings at the church. 
 

 
 Full capacity attendance is now permitted. (No reservation required.) 

Please arrive no later than 9:45 AM and enter through any of the 
regular doorways. 
 

 A mask/face covering that fully covers both nose and mouth is 
required during worship service. 

 
 Weekly bulletins and offering plates will be available at entry 

doorways. You may also use online giving via our website. 
 

 Singing is permitted but masks are required. 
 

 Passing of the peace will be symbolic – please remain in your seat. 
 

 Remain in your pew until after the postlude. Once service has ended, 
please exit the building. 
 

 Fellowship or coffee hour gatherings will not be held until further 
notice. 
 

 Announcements and prayer requests should be emailed to the church 
office by noon on Friday or directly to Pastor Ho-Soon.  
 
 

Facility guidelines: 
 

 Office area, kitchen, Bartlett Hall, Parlor of Peace, and upstairs 

rooms are limited to use by staff, worship team, and for pastoral 

needs only. 

 By attending in-person worship service, you are agreeing to 

appear on our livestream broadcast. 


